
Central Midlands Local Emergency 

 Planning Committee (LEPC) 

October 11, 2017 

The quarterly meeting for the Central Midlands LEPC was held at the Newberry County 

Sheriff’s Office Drill Hall 550 Wilson Road, Newberry, SC on October 11, 2017 at 10:00 

a.m. 

1. The meeting opened with the welcome and introductions by Tommy Long, Newberry 

County Emergency Management Coordinator. 

2. Central Midlands, LEPC By-Laws Review and Voting- Tommy Long-  A motion was 

made, and the By-Laws passed with all in favor. 

3. Chairman and Vice Chairman-Tommy Long- The Chairman and Vice Chairman 

positions will be voted on at the February 14th meeting. 

4. 2018 LEPC Meetings will be held twice a year starting next year. The next meetings 

will be February 14, 2018 and September 12, 2018 starting at 10:00 a.m. 

5. Review of Real World Incidents- Hurricane IRMA- Tommy Long-  Newberry County 

activated the EOC for a short period of time. No major damage mostly trees down.  The 

shelter was opened for 5 hours, but no one showed up. Hurricane Irma was a great 

training opportunity for Newberry County especially opening the shelter and EOC 

activation. 

6. The meeting was adjourned by Tommy Long at 10:15 a.m. 

 

 


